
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 10/24/2011 3:00:24 PM
To: 'ahl@cpuc.ca.gov' (ahl@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Schwartz, Andrew'

(andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: Contracts with Seller Bearing GHG Cost

CONFIDENTIAL

Andy, Adam,

Attached is a table that includes the PG&E contracts and a DWR contract (PG&E's customers receive 
the energy from this contract) in which the seller has the responsibility for the GHG costs.

Per my discussion with Andy, we've included a back of the envelope very rough estimate of the annual 
emissions and costs with 2 different prices using the assumptions noted. If you need a more exact 
estimate, we could try to put one together but it would take some time.

Once you have an opportunity to review, we would like to schedule a time to discuss the particular 
circumstances of each contract with you.

Please let me know if you need more information or have questions.

Thanks,
Meredith
(415)828-5765
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